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To whom it may concern:

 I am writing to express my concern about the proposed 55% increase in pricing by Superior Wastewater. This is a
significant rate increase, and I have not seen/heard anything to justify it. Unless we are given alternate wastewater
companies as options in place os Superior Wastewater, they are in effect holding us hostage to their pricing system.
I sincerely hope we can come to a cordial resolution. 

Sincerely, 

The Shirzadi household
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